
From: karen anderson
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Yes to Strong Rules for Coal Ash
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 10:11:49 AM

Please do not allow this life threatening ash to seep into our water and ground. Regulate it strongly so we don’t ruin
the environment for generations.
Thank you,
Karen Anderson
Chicago

Sent from my iPhone
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